
SPOTLIGHT
In October we will continue to see progress as your child becomes more comfortable with their
teachers as well as classmates.  Thank you for your patience and your assistance in getting the

kiddos excited about going to their classroom each day. 

We will work more on
cooperative play, as most of the
children are now comfortable
with individual play in the
classroom and gym. 
As we move into the spooky
season we will work on more
arts and crafts, creating
pumpkins and spiders to
decorate the door and
handprint bats to hang from
the classroom ceiling. 

LESSONS

SONG OF THE MONTH:
The Itsy-Bitsy Spider

BOOK OF THE MONTH: 
Five Little Pumpkins

COLORS OF THE MONTH:
Orange and Purple

IMPORTANT DATES
October 5th: 

PICTURE DAY
________________________

October 10th: 
NO SCHOOL

________________________
October 28: 

HALLOWEEN
 PARADE

________________________
November 8:
Election Day 
NO SCHOOL

________________________
      November 23-28

Thanksgiving 
NO SCHOOL
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INSIDE THE
 TODDLER ROOM

Miss Julie 
Miss Cecily

As the weather turns cooler,
please bring  a warm change
of clothes for your child (e.g.
sweatpants). We will send
home set that we currently
have. 
If you see either teacher
wearing a mask, it is not
because we are sick (we will
stay home when ill).  Cold,
flu, and Covid season is upon
us and from time to time we
may opt to wear a mask to
ensure the safety of our class
and families.  

IMPORTANT REMINDERS:


